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Meeting Date: December 17, 2018

Staff contact: Larry Hampson



IRWM Program

 Monterey Peninsula region eligible to receive 

up to $4.33 million from Prop. 1 funds

 Need to update IRWM Plan prior to 

submitting grant proposal (mid-2019)

 Project solicitation currently underway

 Need to complete project review and ranking 

in January 2019

 Due to staff changes at Big Sur Land Trust, 

BSLT will not be able to continue working on 

IRWM update, project solicitation, and 

prioritization
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Recommendations

 Recommendation 1:

That the General Manager be authorized to enter into 

agreements with qualified consultants to facilitate a project 

solicitation process and carry out an IRWM Plan update. 

 Recommendation 2:

Authorize the General Manager to expend up to $80,000 in FY 

2018-19 to complete these tasks
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District website: 

www.mpwmd.net

PowerPoint presentations will be 
posted on the website the day 

after the meeting

Staff contact for this item:

Larry Hampson, District Engineer

larry@mpwmd.net

(831) 658-5620

http://www.mpwmd.net/
mailto:larry@mpwmd.net

